
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please support HB 2006, the #MIDremedy. 
 
It is time Oregon prioritize resources to those who need it.  Changing the Mortgage Interest 
Deduction will allow the state to shift needed resources to families desperate for affordable 
housing, and away from wealthier homeowners who frankly do not need this deduction 
benefit. 
 
Thank you, 
 
William Boyd, homeowner 
Portland, OR 
 


